
St. Brendan’s Seniors Meeting Monday, October 8 in 

Newfane. Come celebrate all members’ Birthdays. Reminder 
that our meetings still start at 10 AM for social get together 

but the business part has been moved to 11:15.  Any ques-
tions call Don 751-6370 or Suzanne 778-7290.   Make sure 

your dues are paid to get your name on the new roster. 

 
Liturgy Committee will meet at 7:00pm this Monday, 
October 8 in the Conference Room at the Newfane site. 

 
Bible Study Class continues this Wednesday and  
Thursday in the conference room at Newfane.  You can 

switch back and forth  between classes as needed.   

 
St. Brendan’s Seniors’ Fall Trip to Allegany is this 
Wednesday, October 10th, arrive at parking lot by 7:45am.   

   
Attention Altar Servers!   A new training session will 
take place Saturday, October 13, at 10:00am, at the       

Newfane church, for all current and new Altar Servers.  For 
those attending please contact either Lisa Lundy at 433-5974 

or the office at 778-9822.  If you are not able to make this   
session another will be offered in November.  Watch the 

bulletin for more detail information.   

   
Golden, Diamond Anniversaries:  The Diocese of    

Buffalo wishes to honor couples who will observe their 
50th, 60th, and 70th wedding anniversaries by inviting them 

to a special Mass at St. Joseph’s Cathedral on Sunday,      
November 18, 2012 at 3:00pm, a reception will follow at the 

Adam’s Mark  Hotel.  Anyone who wishes to be a part of 
this Special celebration is asked to call the office at 778-

9822 . 

 
Attention Scouts: Brownie's, Girl Scouts, Cubs and Boy 

Scouts.  Groups are forming to earn the Catholic Scout  
Religious Emblems to  be  presented  this spring.  Older 

Scouts to receive  award  from  Bishop Malone Saint        
Joseph's Cathedral.  For more information call Sue          

Vermeulen   778-8887 

 
Fall Clean Up!  The Building & Grounds committee will 
have a Fall Clean up at all three Churches, on Saturday    
October 27th from 9:00am to 12:00noon.  Bring your 

gloves, rakes, shovels with you when you come to help the 
church you worship at prepare for winter.  

 
Minister:  October Schedule for Lectors and Eucharistic 

Ministers are located in the Sacristy.  
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LITURGICAL LIFE 
 

 

Saturday, Vigil Mass October 6 

4:00pm, Wilson - Joseph McKernan, req. Beilein Family 

5:30pm, Newfane - Carl Tedesco Jr. , req. Fran & Carolyn 

                          Larkin 

 

Sunday, October 7 

8:30am, Newfane –Rose Mroczek, req. Family 

11:00am, Wilson – Mary Rondine, req. Denis & Diane Farley 
 
 
 
 

Monday, October 8 

8:30am, Wilson - For Parishioners, req. Fr. Józef Dudzik 

10:15am, Newfane Health - Father’s Day Intention 

3:00-7:00pm, Newfane - Eucharistic Adoration 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday, October 9 St. Denis,  

 And St. John Leonardi 

8:30am, Newfane -  Deceased Members of Patrick H. Malloy 
 

 

Wednesday, October 10  
8:30am,Wilson – Father’s Day Intention 
 
 

 
 

Thursday, October 11 

8:30am, Newfane - Trevor & Kestrail Chalmers, req. Bette 

                          Chalmers-St. Aude 

6:30pm, Olcott - Novena to the Blessed Mother Mary 
 
 

 
 

Friday, October 12 

8:30am, Wilson -  Mother’s Day Intention 

 
 
 

Saturday, Vigil Mass October 13 

4:00pm, Wilson - David Schroeder, req. Don & Sue Detrie 

5:30pm, Newfane - Joseph McKernan, req. Sharon Morello 

 

Sunday, October  14 

8:30am, Newfane –Edith & Henry Nadeau, req. Mae Donovan 

11:00am, Wilson – James DeBiase, req. Mr. & Mrs. Robert  

                          Aquirio 
 

All Daily Masses are celebrated with  

LITURGY OF HOURS—Morning Prayers 

 
 

Novena to the Blessed Mother:  continues this 

Thursday, at the Oratory in Olcott, 6:30pm.   

 
Eucharistic Adoration will be this Monday, October 8 

in the Newfane Chapel, from 4:00-7:00pm.  All are 
welcome. 

 
Honor Mary the Blessed Mother throughout 

October.  25 minutes before the weekend Masses, we will 
say the Rosary. 

 
 



Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time, October 6 & 7, 2012  

YOUTH MINISTRY 

Life Chain.  Sunday, October 7, from 2:00-3:00pm.   

17 miles along Niagara Falls Blvd. from Main St. in  
Buffalo towards Niagara Falls.  Stand with others from 

your church!  For more information go to 

www.buffalodiocese.org/prolife. 
 

2012 Public Square Rosary Crusade.  Please join 

us in praying for our nation on Saturday, October 13 
at noon.  The Rally will take place at Niagara Square in 

front of City Hall. 
 

OCTOBER 

 

MONTH  

OF THE 

HOLY  

ROSARY 
 
 

 it was instituted 
to honor the 

Blessed  
Virgin Mary 

 

in gratitude for 
the protection 

that she gives  
the Church  

in answer  
to the praying  

of the Rosary  
by the faithful  

 

 

JOIN US 

 

 

25 Minutes 

before Mass on 

the weekends 

 

Novena  

6:30pm 

Thursday 

at the Oratory 

in Olcott  
 

 Celebrate the Year of Faith with Bishop 

Malone at the Victory Shrine on October 14, Mass 
is at noon.  If you would like to be one of our   

parish representatives, call the office as soon as 
possible. 
 

St. John the Baptist in Lockport is having a Fall 

Festival, Friday, October 26 from 9:00-4:00pm and 
Saturday October 27, from 9:00-3:00pm. Exotic 

Gifts, Lunch (Chili, Roast Beef) Homemade      
Desserts, Raffles and more. 

COMMUNITY 

There is NO CLASSES October 7, 2012. Faith 

Formation and Confirmation will resume October 14, 
2012. 

 
Our first Children’s Mass will take place October 

28, 2012. Children’s Choir will start Sunday, October 
14th at 9:00am. 

 
Faith Study Group: Join Father Józef every   Sunday 

in October and November from 9:30 to 10:15am in 
the  Good Shepherd Chapel in Newfane.  We invite 

young adults, RCIA candidates, parents and everyone 
who would like to understand more of the Catholic 

teaching.    October and November class will focus on 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION - FAITH FORMATION 

The first deadline, October 10, 2012, for World 

Youth Day is fast approaching! We have about 5 
young adults from our Parish interested in the        

pilgrimage to Rio De Janeiro with Fr. Józef and Mary 
Palmer! It is not too late to sign-up! 

The Youth Ministry will meet on Monday,     

October 22, at 7:00pm in Newfane. Grades 9-12 
are invited. 

PHANTOM BALL 

Did you receive your invitation to the Phantom Ball.  

This Ball supports the Youth trip to Brazil and the 
Youth Group.  The drawing for the prizes will take 

place on the weekend of November 3rd and 4th 

after Mass.  Remember this is a Phantom Ball, so 
please do not come.  

the theme why I am Catholic if I could be anything 

else.   (Patrick Madrid). 
 

Confirmation Class:  will be taught by Father 
Józef on Sundays at 7:00pm in Newfane, parents of 

the candidates are encouraged to participate in the 
class.   

 
There will be a Catechist meeting Wednes-

day, October 24, at 6:30pm in Newfane. 
 

 

WILSON COMMUNITY FOOD PANTRY 

The Wilson Community Food Pantry will begin on 

Sunday November 11, 2012 with an Ecumenical     
Service.  St.Brendan on the Lake parish is donating the 

space in the Holy Family room of the Wilson site and 
will cover the cost of utilities. 

You can help with donations of food or money 

and/or as a volunteer working in the Wilson   
Community Food Pantry 

http://www.buffalodiocese.org/prolife


 

 

 

 

 

Twenty-Eighth Sunday  

in Ordinary Time 

October 13 & 14, 2012 
Scripture Readings  

      Wisdom 7:7-11 

     Hebrew 2:12-13 

     Mark 10:17-30 

 

 

Continued from inside 

 

 

Saturday Vigil 
 

4:00pm Wilson, Lector: Donna Antoncich  

Eucharistic Ministers: Maureen Scalzo,  

   Bill Antoncich 

Altar Servers:   

 

5:30pm Newfane, Lector: Theresa Bittner  

Eucharistic Ministers: Donald Pohl,  

   Suzanne Schnure 

Altar Servers:   

 
 
    

Sunday 
 

8:30am Newfane, Lector:  Kathy Phillips 

Eucharistic Ministers: Lucille Burgstahler,  

   Dan & Kathy Burt, James & Maria Cantella 

Altar Servers:   
    
11:00pm Wilson, Lector: Tony McKenna 

Eucharistic Ministers: Jean McKenna,  

   Judith Myers 

Altar Servers:      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship:   

A Way of Life … Our Gift to God 
 

 

 

 

Regular Collection for September 29 & 30 
 Weekly envelopes ·················· $4,602.10  

Building & Maintenance ················ 133.00 

Youth ···································· 493.00 

Seminary ······························· 1,469.00 

Catholic Education ··················· 1,240.00 

other ····································· 147.00 
Total ·································· $8,084.10 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Ministries   

Gift Bearers:   
 Sat. 4:00pm, Wilson - Schroeder Family 

Sat. 5:30pm, Newfane - McKernan Family 

Sun.8:30am, Newfane -  Donovan Family 

Sun. 11:00am, Wilson -  DeBiase Family 

 

FR. JOZEF DESK 

PRAYERS 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS...  
 

those who are sick, Ruth Cook, Peg Nelson, Jean Hayner, Mary Balk, 

Donald Smith, Mark Haselbauer, Barb Hopkins, Dick Kinyon, Lisa     

Wronski, Bob Williams, Joseph Moran III, Jim Piech, and Sally Gilson.   
 
 

those who have died especially, and all our faithful departed. 
 
 

Please pray for those serving in our military, Tyler Schotz, Jonathon 

Little, Jordan Gelnett, Amanda Webster Jones, Bryan Snow, Mark Smith, 

Nick Moon, James Enderton, Peter M. Hopkins, Jesse W. Jolley, Craig 

Ansel, Walter Beaman, Daniel Clark, Benjamin Clark, Philip Messina, Ron 

McKeown, Philip E. Russell III, Jacob Gagnon, Jason C. Harvey, Matthew 

King, Dale Denny, Sara Cevaer, Mike White, Chris Chown, Mark Van-

Bourgondien, Krystle Ward, Margaret Emborsky, Matthew Emborsky, 

Zachary Wilder, Ariel Mollard, David Enderton, Brent Szwalla, Nick Con-

verso, Jerry Babcock, Chad Moden, Charles Stevens, William Bliss, Vincent 

Gizzarelli, Paul Oakes, Nick Cantara, Jamie Lepsch, Chuck Salvo,  Robert 

Daul, Justin Pietrowski, Richard Frizzell, James Schultz, and all those who 

serve in the Armed Forces. 
 

Prayer Chain:  If you are in need of prayers contact: Ida Adinolfe 778

-9017; Mae Donovan 778-8817  or Mary Lou Weaver 433-6013 

Dear Parishioners, 

On October 14 we start in our Catholic Church, the Year of Faith.  
Also the month of October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary.  The Rosary is a venerable prayer of our church 
for many centuries.  In this prayer Christians meditate on the Mystery 

of the Incarnation, Life, Death and Resurrection of our Lord Jesus 
Christ, who was born of the Virgin Mother.  In Fatima where she ap-

peared almost 100 years ago to 3 children, she asked the people for 
conversion, praying the Rosary, and doing penance for their sins.  I en-

courage you to come 25 minutes before Vigil and Sunday Eucharist to 
pray the Rosary in our Churches, also maybe to attend our Parish 

Marian Novena, on Thursday, in Olcott, or please recite the Holy   
Rosary privately at your homes, with your children.  The Rosary is a 

prayer that renews peace of heart, our faith and helps us to become 
more faithful Christians, citizens, and human beings.   
 

My dear Friends, my Parents and family sends you warm greetings from 
Poland, promising to pray for the people at St. Brendan.  I had a won-

derful time with them.  Next year I will organize a pilgrimage to Poland 
for some of you who are able to go.  I also thank you for financial sup-

port toward the Liturgical items.  Also thank you to all volunteers for 
painting my refectory and installing the new floor.   
 

My dear brothers and sisters we are proud to belong to the church of 
Jesus Christ that is One Holy Catholic and Apostolic.  She is also the 

future Kingdom of Heaven where we are going to spend Eternity.  En-
tering into the year of faith let us renew the gift of faith by praying the 

Rosary and learning to believe from the Mother of God.  Blessed Virgin 
Mary pray for us, that we may be worthy of the promises of Christ. 
 

God Bless you 

Fr. Józef 


